2019 WAS AN

INCREDIBLE
YEAR!

The Mission 25 School: We finished our 2nd school year and began the
2019/2020 year. We are so proud to say that all of our students are
reading above grade level. We also added an awning over the front of the
school allowing for more room and protection from the rain. Our teachers
lead church every Sunday, tutor older students during the week, and are
helping to create disciples. The village |eaders have become professing
Christians and the community is growing educationally and spiritually.

The Dormitory Program: We started a dormitory program in the capital
city of Phnom Penh. The dorms serve 25 students who come from the
rural provinces for university. Our dorms provide a safe place to live for
these students, protecting them from the dangers of human trafficking and
exploitation. In addition, our students find community in & new and strange
city. As first generation university students, these young adults rarely have
a support system in the city and must work to pay for tuition. These dorms
take a weight off of their shoulders, provide safety and community,
empowering them to become future nation changers for Cambodia.

Clean Water: Mission 25 dug 14 fresh water wells in 2019 (this tops our
previous 3)! All of the Mission 25 wells are located in rural communities
that have no access to clean water. We even put one well inside a prison,
allowing our pastoral partner access to work inside! We also provided 70
water filters to pastors in rural provinces. Each filter provides 500,000
gallons of clean water. Communities that received wells also were given
vegetable seeds so they could grow more food for the community.

Partnership: M25 accomplishes much of our work through partnership
with Cambodian leaders, teachers and pastors, and in 2019 we facilitated
Cambodian leaders to do more. We led 2 leadership conferences and
sponsored 12 different local outreaches in rural parts of Cambodia. In
addition to these things, we held a baptism of new believers, provided
school supplies, uniforms, and we funded a children’s camp.

In 2020 we have goals to expand educational opportunities in the 3 main
provinces we are working in, Phnom Penh, Pursat, and Prey Veng. We
have two trips planned, a 3 person trip in March, and a team trip in July.
These trips allow us face to face time with our partners, providing
encouragement and fraining which empowers our leaders to be more
productive for longer periods of time. A trip also allows us time to create
new relationships, which are imperative to the growing work of Mission 25.
We could not have made all of these amazing things happen without your
support.

Thank you for partnering with Mission 25
to bring hope to Cambodia.
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